New Bedford Police Department
welcomes home Sgt. Ortega who
1s beating COVID-19

The following is from the New Bedford Police Department.
“We have some great news to share!

Yesterday, we welcomed home our very own Sgt. Sam Ortega who
is beating COVID-19! Sgt. Ortega returned home from a Boston
hospital and sends his thanks to all those who have cared and
prayed for him, his wife and family.

Thanks to New Bedford EMS and our great friends at Dominos on
Ashley Blvd. through @Tony Squizzero, you made this hero’s
homecoming extra special!

#beatcovidl9
#heros
#homecoming”
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